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ASKING THE QUESTION

HOW MIGHT WE LIVE NOW?

Dear Friend, November 2022

I’'m writing today to ask for your help so that together we can continue to create meaningful change.
In 2022, your generosity helped us expand our programmatic offerings, develop immersive
ways to engage our visitors, and fund critical preservation work here at Taliesin.

With your support, we welcomed the public to our free event, A Day at Taliesin, offered new
youth summer camps, and provided immersive overnight workshops. You helped us bring back
Speaker Salons, host the photography exhibition Sacred Spaces, and initiate a Historic Structures
Report to assist with future restoration efforts at Frank Lloyd Wright's Riverview Terrace.

In partnership with the property owners, the Frank Lloyd Wright Foundation, the preservation team has
continued to restore the Hillside Theater and initiated a Conservation Management Plan for the entire
Taliesin property. Your contributions helped make this happen — and we wholeheartedly thank you!

As the 2022 season comes to a close and we reflect on the last few transformative years, Wright's
words, “An idea is the salvation of the imagination” feel particularly impactful. Taliesin is our window
into Wright's imagination. It is both deeply personal and reflective of his grander vision for America.

At Taliesin Preservation, we believe bringing life into these historic spaces through enriching
experiences and educational programming is vital to continually reinvigorating the imagination.
We rely on your generosity to make this goal a reality.

Your support ensures Taliesin will always be a place where we embrace experimentation and find
inspiration to shape more meaningful lives by asking the greater question, “How Might We Live Now?”

I hope you will consider making a gift today to help us build our momentum, expand
our 2023 programming and preservation efforts, and ensure Taliesin remains a living laboratory for
learning by doing.

With our deepest gratitude,
R Donations of $100
or more will receive
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Executive Director, Taliesin Preservation

P.S. Your support today will help us continue to advance our programming in 2023 and fund vital
preservation work at Taliesin. Please donate today!



